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   June 30, 2023 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Schedule Update 

The rain earlier in the week delayed the asphalt removal from June 26th to 

June 29th. 

 

H&H Construction's latest schedule (subject to weather conditions) consists of 

the following: 

 

Granular Installation & Grading: June 30th to July 7th 

Paving - Roadway: Week of July 10th 

Driveway Reinstatements: Week of July 10th 

Shouldering: Week of July 17th 

Line Painting: Week of July 17th 

 

Deficiencies 

H&H Construction will also be continuing to complete deficiencies but if you 

have a major concern or issue, please contact the project manager listed 

below. 

 

Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below.  

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

